

HOW OUR FUNDRAISING HAS SUPPORTED YOUR CHILD AND SCHOOL

CHRISTMAS CLASS TREATS TO THE PANTO £935.00

LEAVERS HOODIES £176.00

PA SYSTEM £269.00

DONATION TOWARDS 12 NEW CHROMEBOOKS £1000.00

THIS YEAR WE HAVE RAISED £3834.96

CHRISTMAS FAIR £1727.55

DISCOS £848.65

BINGO NIGHT £675.30

SPORTS DAY £95.85

MOVIE NIGHTS 445.00

AMAZON SMILE £42.61

A BIG shout out to Louise Hodgson who has been chair for 5 years and Vice Chair this last year who is leaving us - THANK YOU! Without parents support we are unable to provide these wonderful opportunities for our children. PTA meeting date for September TBC - please support us!

Made with PosterMyWall.com